
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE  

Date: 25 January 2015 
 

 
Due to unavoidable circumstance, the 
deadline of submission of Financial Aid 
Application Form (FAAF) has been extended 
until Wednesday, January 28, 2015.       

 
 
       

  

Jafar Iqbal Russell 
Deputy Director 

Financial Aid Office 


